
 

 

 

 
 
 

5th January 2023 
 

Reading Information Meeting 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
From the end of January all Reception, Year 1 and some Year 2 children will be 
bringing home reading books from our new phonics scheme ‘Little Wandle’. We have 
been using Little Wandle books within school since last year but have recently been 
lucky enough to be able to order enough books to allow the children to take them 
home to read too.  
 
The way we teach reading at school is very specific and structured. To enable you to 
support your child at home in their reading journey most effectively, we would like 
to invite you to a meeting to allow us to share this reading process.  
 
The meeting will take place immediately after drop off on Tuesday 17th January in 
the school hall and will last around 30 minutes.  
 
If you are able to attend, please complete the following Google Form:  
https://forms.gle/eJoQWBXkckLRiEGT6  
 
Otherwise a copy of the slides will be shared. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs Bell and Mrs Martin 
a.bell@ebor.academy  
n.martin@ebor.academy  
 
 
 

https://forms.gle/eJoQWBXkckLRiEGT6

